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Brilliance Marcus Sakey 2013 Federal agent Nick Cooper draws on his supernatural
ability to eliminate terrorists to hunt down a dangerous man who committed a
horrific massacre on Wall Street that left hundreds dead and injured.
Seldom Disappointed Tony Hillerman 2013-05-21 When Tony Hillerman looks back at
seventy-six years spent getting from hardtimes farm boy to bestselling author, he
sees lots of evidence that Providence was poking him along. For example, when an
absentminded Army clerk left him off the hospital ship taking the wounded home from
France, the mishap put him on a collision course with a curing ceremony held for two
Navajo Marines, thereby providing the grist for a writing career that now sees his
books published in sixteen languages around the world and often on bestseller lists.
Or, for example, when his agent told him his first novel was so bad that it would
hurt both of their reputations, he nonetheless sent it to an editor, and that editor
happened to like the Navajo stuff. In this wry and whimsical memoir, Hillerman
offers frequent backward glances at where he found ideas for plots of his books and
the characters that inhabit them. He takes us with him to death row, where he
interviews a man about to die in the gas chamber and details how this murderer
became Colton Wolf in one of his novels. He relates how flushing a solitary heron
from a sandbar caused him to convert Joe Leaphorn from husband to widower, and how
his self-confessed bias against the social elite solved the key plot problem in A
Thief of Time. No child abuse stories here: The worst Hillerman can recall is being
sent off to first grade (in a boarding school for Indian girls) clad in cute blue
coveralls instead of the manly overalls his farm-boy peers all wore. Instead we get
a good-natured trip through hard times in college; an infantry career in which he
"rose twice to Private First Class" and also won a Silver Star, Bronze Star, and
Purple Heart; and, afterward, work as a truck driver, chain dragger, journalist,
professor, and "doer of undignified deeds" for two university presidents. All this
is colored by a love affair (now in its fifty-fourth year) with Marie, which
involved raising six children, most of them adopted. Using the gifts of a talented
novelist and reporter, seventy-six-year-old Tony Hillerman draws a brilliant
portrait not just of his life but of the world around him.
At the City's Edge Marcus Sakey 2009-05-14 Jason Palmer loved being a soldier. But
after returning from Iraq with an "other than honourable" discharge, he's finding
rebuilding his life the toughest battle yet. Elena Cruz is a talented cop, the first
woman to make Chicago's prestigious Gang Intelligence Unit. She's ready for anything
the job can throw at her. Until Jason's brother, a prominent community activist, is
murdered in front of his own son. Now, stalked by brutal men with a shadowy agenda,

Jason and Elena must unravel a conspiracy stretching from the darkest alleys of the
ghetto to the manicured lawns of the city's power brokers. In a world where
corruption and violence are simply the cost of doing business, two damaged people
are all that stand between an innocent child - and the killers who will stop at
nothing to find him.
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Good People Marcus Sakey 2013-07-04 Tom and Anna Reed want a family. But years of
unsuccessful infertility treatments have left them in debt and bereft. Then one
night everything changes. The tenant in the flat below them has passed away, leaving
$400,000 in cash. All they have to do is take the money and all of their problems
will be solved. But their decision puts them in the path of some ruthless men. Men
who have been double-crossed and want revenge. Good people are about to meet bad...
Written in Fire Marcus Sakey 2016-01-05 The explosive conclusion to the bestselling
Brilliance Trilogy For thirty years humanity struggled to cope with the brilliants,
the 1 percent of people born with remarkable gifts. For thirty years we tried to
avoid a devastating civil war. We failed. The White House is a smoking ruin. Madison
Square Garden is an internment camp. In Wyoming, an armed militia of thousands
marches toward a final, apocalyptic battle. Nick Cooper has spent his life fighting
for his children and his country. Now, as the world staggers on the edge of ruin, he
must risk everything he loves to face his oldest enemy--a brilliant terrorist so
driven by his ideals that he will sacrifice humanity's future to achieve them. From
"one of our best storytellers" (Michael Connelly) comes the blistering conclusion to
the acclaimed series that is a "forget-to-pick-up-milk, forget-to-water-the-plants,
forget-to-eat total immersion experience" (Gillian Flynn).
William Shakespeare's Star Wars Ian Doescher 2013-07-09 The New York Times Best
Seller Experience the Star Wars saga reimagined as an Elizabethan drama penned by
William Shakespeare himself, complete with authentic meter and verse, and theatrical
monologues and dialogue by everyone from Darth Vader to R2D2. Return once more to a
galaxy far, far away with this sublime retelling of George Lucas’s epic Star Wars in
the style of the immortal Bard of Avon. The saga of a wise (Jedi) knight and an evil
(Sith) lord, of a beautiful princess held captive and a young hero coming of age,
Star Wars abounds with all the valor and villainy of Shakespeare’s greatest plays.
Authentic meter, stage directions, reimagined movie scenes and dialogue, and hidden
Easter eggs throughout will entertain and impress fans of Star Wars and Shakespeare
alike. Every scene and character from the film appears in the play, along with
twenty woodcut-style illustrations that depict an Elizabethan version of the Star
Wars galaxy. Zounds! This is the book you’re looking for.
The Two Deaths of Daniel Hayes Marcus Sakey 2012-07-05 It starts with you waking on
a Maine beach, naked, half-drowned and very, very cold. Your name is Daniel Hayes.
At least, you think it is. That’s the name on the insurance card you find in the BMW
parked near you. How did you get here? And why? All you remember is a woman’s face.
So you set off to the only place you might find her. But this raises the most
chilling question of all: what will you find when you get there? From Lee Child . .

. "Like any reader, I love old favourites . . . but I love new voices too, and I
especially love it when a new voice starts to become an old favourite. It doesn't
happen often, but right now it's happening with Marcus Sakey. He's got it all. he
writes like a dream, he creates characters exactly like people you know, he scares
you, and above all keeps you turning the pages. But most of all he does the 'what
if' thing better than anyone in the business. 'What if' questions power a lot of
plots, but Sakey is special. He doesn't just check a box or construct a neat twist
for the sake of it. Reading him between the lines, I guarantee he lives this stuff.
. . he thinks it through and sweats it out, probably for weeks at a time. I can see
him, looking around at all the things he loves, looking at his house, turning and
looking at his wife, asking himself, 'What if? What if I had to put all this at
risk? Would I? Could I? How would it feel? What would be the effect on me?' It's
that kind of depth and intelligence and passion and emotion that sets Sakey apart.
These are not just clever plots. These are real people with night sweats and wide
eyes and everything to lose. The Two Deaths of Daniel Hayes takes 'what if' in a new
direction and to new heights. Every writer muses, 'What if the reader isn't sure
whether the husband killed his wife, or not?' That's a basic whodunit. But Sakey
asks, 'What if the husband isn't sure whether he killed his wife, or not?' That's a
terrific premise, and it boosts an already-terrific thriller plot into the
stratosphere."
The Amateurs Marcus Sakey 2009 Four friends with dreams for a better life go too
far and to save their own lives, they've had to take the lives of others, but as
things unravel they wonder who are more dangerous, the men coming after them or
their best friends.
The Blade Itself Marcus Sakey 2010-04-01 How far would you go to protect everything
you love? On the South Side of Chicago, you're only as strong as your reputation.
Danny Carter and his best friend, Evan, earned theirs knocking over pawnshops and
liquor stores, living from score to score, never thinking of tomorrow. Then a job
went desperately wrong, and in the roar of a gun blast, everything changed. Years
later, Danny doesn't think about his past. He's built a new world for himself: a
legitimate career, a long-term girlfriend, and a clean conscience. He's just like
anyone else. Normal. Successful. Happy. Until he spots his old partner staring him
down in a smoky barroom mirror. The prison-hardened Evan is barely recognizable.
Having served his time without dropping Danny's name, his old friend believes he's
owed major payback---and he's willing to do anything to get it. With all he loves on
the line and nowhere to turn, Danny realizes his new life hinges on a terrible
choice: How far will he go to protect his future from his past? A debut novel that's
drawn comparison to Dennis Lehane, Laura Lippman, and Quentin Tarantino, The Blade
Itself is the story of a good man held hostage by circumstance; a riveting
exploration of class, identity, and the demons that shape us, where every effort to
do the right thing leads to terrifying consequences and one inevitable conclusion:
The more you have, the more you have to lose.
Defending Jacob William Landay 2012-03-15 NOW A MAJOR TV SERIES If your son was on
trial for murder, what would you do? Andy Barber's job is to put killers behind
bars. And when a boy from his son Jacob's school is found stabbed to death, Andy is
doubly determined to find and prosecute the perpetrator. Until a crucial piece of
evidence turns up linking Jacob to the murder. And suddenly Andy and his wife find
their son accused of being a cold-blooded killer. In the face of every parent's
worst nightmare, they will do anything to defend their child. Because, deep down,
they know him better than anyone. Don't they?
No Rest for the Dead Jeffrey Deaver 2012-10-18 When Christopher Thomas, a curator
at San Francisco's Museum of Fine Arts, is murdered and his decaying body is found
in an iron maiden in Berlin, his wife Rosemary Thomas is the prime suspect. Long
suffering under Christopher's unfaithful ways, Rosemary is tried, convicted and
executed. Ten years later, Jon Nunn, the detective who cracked the case, becomes

convinced that the wrong person was put to death. Along with financier Tony Olsen,
he plans to gather everyone who was there the night Christopher died and finally
uncover the truth about what happened that fateful evening. Could it have been the
ne'er do well brother Peter Hausen, interested in his sister's trust fund having got
through his own; the curatorial assistant Justine Olengard, used and betrayed by
Christopher; the artist Belle who turned down his advances only to see her career
suffer a setback; or someone else all together? No Rest for the Deadis a thrilling,
page-turning accomplishment that only the very best thriller writers could achieve.
Afterlife Marcus Sakey 2017-07-18 Soon to be a major motion picture from Imagine
Entertainment and producers Ron Howard and Brian Grazer. Between life and death lies
an epic war, a relentless manhunt through two worlds…and an unforgettable love
story. The last thing FBI agent Will Brody remembers is the explosion—a thousand
shards of glass surfing a lethal shock wave. He wakes without a scratch. The
building is in ruins. His team is gone. Outside, Chicago is dark. Cars lie
abandoned. No planes cross the sky. He’s relieved to spot other people—until he sees
they’re carrying machetes. Welcome to the afterlife. Claire McCoy stands over the
body of Will Brody. As head of an FBI task force, she hasn’t had a decent night’s
sleep in weeks. A terrorist has claimed eighteen lives and thrown the nation into
panic. Against this horror, something reckless and beautiful happened. She fell in
love…with Will Brody. But the line between life and death is narrower than any of us
suspect—and all that matters to Will and Claire is getting back to each other. From
the author of the million-copy bestselling Brilliance Trilogy comes a mind-bending
thriller that explores our most haunting and fundamental question: What if death is
just the beginning?
The Opium Prince Jasmine Aimaq 2020-12-01 Jasmine Aimaq’s stunning debut explores
Afghanistan on the eve of a violent revolution and the far-reaching consequences of
a young Kochi girl’s tragic death. Afghanistan, 1970s. Born to an American mother
and a late Afghan war hero, Daniel Sajadi has spent his life navigating a complex
identity. After years in Los Angeles, he is returning home to Kabul at the helm of a
US foreign aid agency dedicated to eradicating the poppy fields that feed the
world’s opiate addiction. But on the drive out of Kabul for an anniversary trip with
his wife, Daniel accidentally hits and kills a young Kochi girl named Telaya. He is
let off with a nominal fine, in part because nomad tribes are ignored in the eyes of
the law, but also because a mysterious witness named Taj Maleki intercedes on his
behalf. Wracked with guilt and visions of Telaya, Daniel begins to unravel, running
from his crumbling marriage and escalating threats from Taj, who turns out to be a
powerful opium khan willing to go to extremes to save his poppies. This
groundbreaking literary thriller reveals the invisible lines between criminal
enterprises and political regimes—and one man’s search for meaning at the heart of a
violent revolution.
1000+ Little Habits of Happy, Successful Relationships Marc Chernoff 2021-04-06 New
York Times bestselling authors Marc and Angel Chernoff deliver inspiring, actionable
advice for keeping relationships strong--for couples, parents, friends, and more.
Millions of readers turn to Marc and Angel Chernoff for fresh and relevant insights
for living their best lives. In their newest guide, they share hard-won secrets for
strengthening our connection to the loved ones who matter most. With their signature
combination of common sense and uncommon wisdom, they bring together ideas for
fostering intimacy and trust, expressing our needs, showing gratitude, and more.
Topics include: • 10 things happy couples do differently • 10 powerful truths every
parent should read • 7 things to remember about toxic family members • 20 powerful
mantras to stop the drama in your life • 9 mindful ways to remain calm when others
are angry An inspiring touchstone to read with a partner, with a friend, or solo,
this simple yet powerful book offers an instant insight for anyone seeking to better
understand and nurture the bonds that bring us together and make our lives whole.
No Turning Back Marcus Sakey 2010-11-25 They thought it would be easy. They were

dead wrong... Alex is failing as a father. Ian keeps dangerous secrets. Jenn wants
adventure. Mitch wants Jenn. Four friends just scraping by, finding comfort in each
other and the hope that things will get better. But as their twenties fade in the
rear-view mirror, none of them are turning out to be who - or where - they hoped. At
a time when CEOs steal millions while their employees watch savings dwindle, these
four are tired of the honest approach. They're going to stop waiting and start
taking. They have a failsafe, victimless plan that will change their lives for ever.
What could possibly go wrong... Marcus Sakey is an award-winning thriller writer. He
has also contributed to a number of short story anthologies in the thriller genre.
He lives in Chicago with his wife. www.marcussakey.com
Best in Snow David Rosenfelt 2021-10-19 In this Christmas mystery, lawyer Andy
Carpenter and his golden retriever, Tara, are on the beat after a body turns up in
the snow and a journalist is the prime suspect. Christmas has come early to the town
of Paterson, New Jersey, in the form of a snowstorm that dumps two feet of snow on
the ground. Lawyer Andy Carpenter likes snow – white Christmas and all that – but it
can cause problems for the walks he takes his dogs on every day. When Andy’s golden
retriever, Tara, goes to play in the snow and instead discovers a body, Andy ends up
on the phone with the local newspaper editor. The murder victim is Mayor Alex Oliva,
who had an infamous relationship with the newspaper. Last year a young reporter
published an expose, and Oliva had him fired for libel. Now, the young reporter –
and prime suspect – is in need of a lawyer. Andy agrees to take the case, though
it’s not looking good this holiday season. The evidence is piling up faster than the
snow in Best in Snow, the next Christmas mystery in the bestselling Andy Carpenter
series from David Rosenfelt.
The Goliath Stone Larry Niven 2013-06-25 The Goliath Stone is a visionary tale from
Larry Niven and Matthew Joseph Harrington. Doctor Toby Glyer has effected miracle
cures with the use of nanotechnology. But Glyer's controversial nanites are more
than just the latest technological advance, they are a new form of life-and they
have more uses than just medical. Glyer's nanites also have the potential to make
everyone on Earth rich from the wealth of asteroids. Twenty-five years ago, the
Briareus mission took nanomachinery out to divert an Earth-crossing asteroid and
bring it back to be mined, only to drop out of contact as soon as it reached its
target. The project was shut down and the technology was forcibly suppressed. Now, a
much, much larger asteroid is on a collision course with Earth-and the Briareus
nanites may be responsible. While the government scrambles to find a solution, Glyer
knows that their only hope of avoiding Armageddon lies in the nanites themselves. On
the run, Glyer must track down his old partner, William Connors, and find a way to
make contact with their wayward children. As every parent learns, when you produce a
new thinking being, the plans it makes are not necessarily your plans. But with a
two-hundred-gigaton asteroid that rivals the rock that felled the dinosaurs hurtling
toward Earth, Glyer and Connors don't have time to argue. Will Glyer's nanites be
Earth's salvation or destruction? At the Publisher's request, this title is being
sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
Blind Fall Christopher Rice 2009-02-17 Disgraced after a split-second decision
nearly kills his Marine captain, Iraq war veteran John Houck struggles to redeem
himself in his captain's eyes and stumbles upon a horrifying murder scene that
wrongfully implicates the captain's partner. By the author of Light Before Day.
Reprint. 50,000 first printing.
Holy Chow David Rosenfelt 2022-07-05 In Holy Chow, the next mystery from
bestselling author David Rosenfelt, the beloved characters—both human and canine—of
this fan favorite series are back on the case with the author’s trademark wit and
humor. Retired lawyer Andy Carpenter’s calling has always been running the Tara
Foundation. The dog rescue organization places hundreds of dogs in new homes every
year. It’s added up to so many dogs and new owners that Andy can’t even do the math.
But there’s one dog—and one owner—Andy will always remember. About a year ago,

Rachel Morehouse came to the foundation looking for a companion. In her sixties and
recently widowed, Rachel wanted a senior dog that also needed someone. Andy took a
liking to her, Rachel took a liking to Lion, an older Chow Chow, and the rest is
history. That is, until Rachel calls Andy begging for a favor: If Rachel dies, will
Andy take care of Lion if her stepson cannot? Andy agrees, no questions asked, and
promptly forgets about it... until he receives a call from Rachel’s estate to attend
her will reading. Which is where he meets Rachel’s stepson, Tony, who is promptly
arrested for his stepmother’s murder. And he wants Andy to prove his innocence. Andy
has continued to learn more about the woman he so greatly admired and the businesses
she ran, and holy chow, was this woman impressive. The person who killed her
deserves to be held accountable, and if Tony is to be believed, they’re still out
there. And that possibility is too much for Andy to remain on the sidelines.
Breaking Cover J.D. Rhoades 2015-08-04 "Rhoades belongs on the same reading list
with Stephen Hunter, Lee Child, and Randy Wayne White." —Booklist From the
acclaimed, award-nominated author of the Jack Keller thriller series comes an
explosive new novel about an undercover federal agent, a chameleon whose specialty
is assaulting criminal organizations from within. He was the most talented
undercover agent in FBI history, until he dropped completely off the grid, and
hasn't been heard from in years. Did he go native, or was he discovered and killed?
When Tony Wolf is finally driven out into the open, torn from deep cover during the
rescue of two kidnapped children, he becomes the number one target of both the
vicious biker gang he double-crossed and a massive Federal manhunt. But Tony’s tired
of being the hunted, and as both the gang and a traitorous FBI agent converge on a
small southern town, they’re all about to learn a hard lesson: When the Wolf breaks
cover, he doesn’t always run away. Sometimes he comes straight at your throat. J.D.
Rhoades has written his most compelling thriller to date--a pulse-pounding novel
that leaps off the page and will leave readers begging for more.
The Two Deaths of Daniel Hayes Marcus Sakey 2011 Waking up half-drowned on an
abandoned beach with no memory of who he is, a man stumbles on a BMW and assumes the
identity of the person whose papers and clothes he locates inside, soon finding
himself targeted for the man's alleged activities. By the author of The Blade
Itself. 60,000 first printing.
Silent Bite David Rosenfelt 2020-10-13 Andy Carpenter and his golden retriever,
Tara, are finding that all is not calm or bright in Silent Bite, the latest
Christmas mystery in this heartwarming series from bestselling author David
Rosenfelt. Lawyer Andy Carpenter can finally take a breath; he’s back on dry land
after a family Caribbean cruise forced on him by his wife, Laurie, to get into the
Christmas spirit. Of course the family’s first stop is to the Tara Foundation, the
dog rescue organization that has always been Andy’s true passion. But when Andy
arrives, his partner, Willie Miller, needs his help. Willie’s old cellmate, Tony
Birch, has been arrested for murder. Andy doesn’t necessarily believe in Tony, but
Willie does. And Andy believes in Willie, which is why Andy decides to take the
case. Once again David Rosenfelt puts readers in the Christmas spirit in a tale that
is equal parts mystery and holiday cheer.
Dr. Mutter's Marvels Cristin O'Keefe Aptowicz 2014-09-04 A mesmerizing biography of
the brilliant and eccentric medical innovator who revolutionized American surgery
and founded the country’s most famous museum of medical oddities Imagine undergoing
an operation without anesthesia performed by a surgeon who refuses to sterilize his
tools—or even wash his hands. This was the world of medicine when Thomas Dent Mütter
began his trailblazing career as a plastic surgeon in Philadelphia during the middle
of the nineteenth century. Although he died at just forty-eight, Mütter was an
audacious medical innovator who pioneered the use of ether as anesthesia, the
sterilization of surgical tools, and a compassion-based vision for helping the
severely deformed, which clashed spectacularly with the sentiments of his time.
Brilliant, outspoken, and brazenly handsome, Mütter was flamboyant in every aspect

of his life. He wore pink silk suits to perform surgery, added an umlaut to his last
name just because he could, and amassed an immense collection of medical oddities
that would later form the basis of Philadelphia’s Mütter Museum. Award-winning
writer Cristin O’Keefe Aptowicz vividly chronicles how Mütter’s efforts helped
establish Philadelphia as a global mecca for medical innovation—despite intense
resistance from his numerous rivals. (Foremost among them: Charles D. Meigs, an
influential obstetrician who loathed Mütter’s "overly" modern medical opinions.) In
the narrative spirit of The Devil in the White City, Dr. Mütter’s Marvels
interweaves an eye-opening portrait of nineteenth-century medicine with the riveting
biography of a man once described as the "P. T. Barnum of the surgery room."
Chasing the Light Oliver Stone 2020 An intimate memoir by the controversial and
outspoken, Oscar-winning director and screenwriter about his complicated New York
childhood, volunteering for combat, and his struggles and triumphs making such films
as Platoon, Midnight Express, and Scarface. Before the international success of
Platoon in 1986, Oliver Stone had been wounded as an infantryman in Vietnam, and
spent years writing unproduced scripts while driving taxis in New York, finally
venturing westward to Los Angeles and a new life. Stone, now 73, recounts those
formative years with in-the-moment details of the high and low moments: We see
meetings with Al Pacino over Stone's scripts for Scarface, Platoon, and Born on the
Fourth of July; the harrowing demon of cocaine addiction following the failure of
his first feature, The Hand (starring Michael Caine); his risky on-the-ground
research of Miami drug cartels for Scarface; his stormy relationship with The Deer
Hunter director Michael Cimino; the breathless hustles to finance the acclaimed and
divisive Salvador; and tensions behind the scenes of his first Academy Award-winning
film, Midnight Express. Chasing the Light is a true insider's look at Hollywood's
years of upheaval in the 1970s and '80s.
The Amateurs John Niven 2009-04-02 GARY is a sweet and decent man. Only two things
would improve his life - having children with his gorgeous wife Pauline, and a lower
golf handicap. Both are unlikely. PAULINE is wondering how she ended up living in an
ugly little house, driving a second-hand car and making a living dressing up as
Tinkerbell. She's planning to leave Gary for a self-made carpet millionaire.
FINDLAY, the Carpet King of Scotland, wants to trade in his obese wife for a younger
model. But if he goes for a divorce she'll take him to the cleaners. If only there
was some way she could be made to disappear... LEE, Gary's luckless brother, has
botched one too many drug deals. Local crime overlord Ranta Campbell gives him one
more job - one last chance to get it right. Lee's done some bad things - but murder?
When Gary gets smashed on the head by a golf ball and miraculously develops an
absolutely perfect swing, everyone finds their fates rest on the final day of the
Open Championship...
At Least in the City Someone Would Hear Me Scream Wade Rouse 2009-06-02 We all
dream about it, but Wade Rouse actually did it. Discover his journey to live the
simple life in this hilarious memoir. Finally fed up with the frenzy of city life
and a job he hates, Wade Rouse decided to make either the bravest decision of his
life or the worst mistake since his botched Ogilvie home perm: to uproot his life
and try, as Thoreau did some 160 years earlier, to "live a plain, simple life in
radically reduced conditions." In this rollicking and hilarious memoir, Wade and his
partner, Gary, leave culture, cable, and consumerism behind and strike out for rural
Michigan—a place with fewer people than in their former spinning class. There, Wade
discovers the simple life isn’t so simple. Battling blizzards, bloodthirsty
critters, and nosy neighbors equipped with night-vision goggles, Wade and his
spirit, sanity, relationship, and Kenneth Cole pointy-toed boots are sorely tested
with humorous and humiliating frequency. And though he never does learn where his
well water actually comes from or how to survive without Kashi cereal, he does
discover some things in the woods outside his knotty-pine cottage in Saugatuck,
Michigan, that he always dreamed of but never imagined he’d find–happiness and a

home. At Least in the City Someone Would Hear Me Scream is a sidesplitting and
heartwarming look at taking a risk, fulfilling a dream, and finding a home–with very
thick and very dark curtains.
Collared David Rosenfelt 2017-07-18 Lawyer Andy Carpenter’s true passion is the
Tara Foundation, the dog rescue organization he runs with his friend Willie Miller.
All kinds of dogs make their way to the foundation, and it isn’t that surprising to
find a dog abandoned at the shelter one morning, though it was accompanied by a
mysterious anonymous note. But they are quite surprised when they scan the dog’s
embedded chip, and discover that they know this dog. He is the “DNA dog.” Two and a
half years ago, Jill Hickman was a single mother of an adopted baby. Her baby and
dog were kidnapped in broad daylight in Eastside Park, and they haven’t been seen
since. A tip came in that ID’d a former boyfriend of Hickman’s, Keith Wachtel, as
the kidnapper. A search of his house showed no sign of the child but did uncover
more incriminating evidence, and the clincher that generated Wachtel’s arrest was
some dog hair, notable since Wachtel did not have a dog. DNA tests showed
conclusively that the hair belonged to Hickman’s dog. Wachtel was convicted of
kidnapping, but the dog and baby were never found. Now, with the reappearance of the
dog, the case is brought back to light, and the search for the child renewed. Goaded
by his wife’s desire to help a friend and fellow mother and Andy’s desire to make
sure the real kidnapper is in jail, Andy and his team enter the case. But what they
start to uncover is far more complicated and dangerous than they ever expected, in
David Rosenfelt's Collared.
Dot Dead Keith Raffel 2010-09-08 When Ian Michaels, a Silicon Valley hotshot,
discovers a young, beautiful woman stabbed to death in his house, it takes him a
moment to realize that the still-warm corpse is his maid. Far from the gray-haired,
cookie-baking grandmother he imagined her to be, Gwendolyn was a stranger to Ian,
but her family, old boyfriend, and the Palo Alto police seem to think they were a
couple. And despite his best efforts to prove otherwise, the evidence against Ian is
growing. It looks like someone is framing Ian for murder, but who? An executive at a
tech firm, Ian is anxious to prove his innocence to his boss and mentor Paul Berk, a
Silicon Valley legend. As the investigation heats up so does Ian's interest in
Gwendolyn's sister, but can she be trusted?
Last Night I Sang to the Monster Benjamin Alire Saenz 2009-09-01 "Sáenz' poetic
narrative will captivate readers from the first sentence to the last paragraph of
this beautifully written novel. . . . It is also a celebration of life and a song of
hope in celebration of family and friendship, one that will resonate loud and long
with teens."—Kirkus Reviews "…There is never a question of either Sáenz’s own
extraordinary capacity for caring and compassion or the authenticity of the
experiences he records in this heartfelt account of healing and hope."—Booklist
"Offering insight into [an adolescent's] addiction, dysfunction and mental illness,
particularly in the wake of traumatic events, Sáenz's artful rendition of the
healing process will not soon be forgotten."—Publishers Weekly "Sáenz weaves
together [18-year-old] Zach's past, present, and changing disposition toward his
future with stylistic grace and emotional insight. This is a powerful and edifying
look into both a tortured psyche and the methods by which it can be healed."—School
Library Journal Zach is eighteen. He is bright and articulate. He's also an
alcoholic and in rehab instead of high school, but he doesn't remember how he got
there. He's not sure he wants to remember. Something bad must have happened.
Something really, really bad. Remembering sucks and being alive—well, what's up with
that? I have it in my head that when we're born, God writes things down on our
hearts. See, on some people's hearts he writes Happy and on some people's hearts he
writes Sad and on some people's hearts he writes Crazy on some people's hearts he
writes Genius and on some people's hearts he writes Angry and on some people's
hearts he writes Winner and on some people's hearts he writes Loser. It's all like a
game to him. Him. God. And it's all pretty much random. He takes out his pen and

starts writing on our blank hearts. When it came to my turn, he wrote. I don't like
God very much. Apparently he doesn't like me very much either. Sad Benjamin Alire
Sáenz is a prolific novelist, poet, and author of children's books. Sammy and
Juliana in Hollywood, his first novel for young adults, was a finalist for the Los
Angeles Times Book Prize and a Young Adult Library Services Association Top Ten
Books for Young Adults pick in 2005.
Outin Brandt Legg 2016-03-03 OUTIN, book two of the best selling Inner Movement
trilogy, takes off from the last thrilling page of OUTVIEW. This story of wonder, in
which time and dimensions collide in an explosion of psychic phenomena, takes Nate
to a kaleidoscopic land. Relentlessly pursued, he faces impossible choices that
transcend life and death. Aided by more mystics, he struggles to find understanding
on a frantic quest through extraordinary realms. If he can keep his friends alive,
avoid Lightyear, and unravel crucial mysteries from the past . . . the Movement just
might have a chance to change everything. A fast paced psychic conspiracy filled
with more than paranormal mystery and supernatural phenomena. In OUTIN, Nate is
pushed to question life’s great questions and philosophies in a search for the
meaning of time itself. Readers who enjoy contemporary, urban fantasy, metaphysical
genres and books such as David Mitchell’s Cloud Atlas and The Bone Clocks, Paulo
Coelho’s The Alchemist, Neil Gaiman’s The Ocean at the End of the Lane, James
Redfield’s The Celestine Prophecy, Dan Millman’s Way of the Peaceful Warrior, Night
Circus and Snow Child are sure to love The Inner Movement trilogy – A metaphysical
fantasy thriller. Read the Reviews “A spectacular, vivid Journey.” - The Examiner
“Its existential themes and autobiographical tone make Legg's series a meaningful
fantasy adventure that readers would love.” - FANTASCIZE.com “ . . . an incredible
author with a deep knowledge of life, science, philosophy, and an imagination that
is beyond compare.” - Dennis Waller TOP 500 REVIEWER “ . . . an awesomely trippy
journey through what might be possible.” - Oleg Medvedkov TOP 500 REVIEWER “ . . .
incredibly imaginative and magic world creation.” - ChristophFischerBooks TOP 500
REVIEWER Note: Readers are cautioned to read OUTVIEW before attempting to enter
OUTIN. OUTVIEW (Inner Movement #1) available now OUTMOVE (Inner Movement #3)
available now __________________________________________________________________
Dying For Revenge Eric Jerome Dickey 2008-11-18 Revenge is a dish best served hot
in this exhilarating installment of New York Times bestselling author Eric Jerome
Dickey's bold, sexy, and deadly Gideon series. Gideon, a professional assassin, is
convinced that an old score with a former client from Detroit was settled a long
time ago. But the lady from Detroit has never forgotten-or forgiven-Gideon, and with
a crack team of hit-men, she's not letting him out of her sight. Now, Gideon's on
the run again, embarking on a global chase that takes him from London to Nashville,
and back to the Caribbean where those on both sides of this battle are dying for
revenge.
The Hollow Man John Dickson Carr 2012-11-29 The most famous of all locked-room
mysteries - a classic in the crime genre. 'The first deadly walking of the hollow
man took place when the side streets of London were quiet with snow and the three
coffins of the prophecy were filled at last...' The murderer of Dr Grimauld walked
through a locked door, shot his victim and vanished. He killed his second victim in
the middle of an empty street, with watchers at each end, yet nobody saw him, and he
left no footprints in the snow. And so it is up to the irrepressible, larger-thanlife Dr Gideon Fell to solve this most famous and taxing of locked-room mysteries.
Chasing Smoke Bill Cameron 2008 A detective undergoing cancer treatment is brought
into an investigation of apparent suicides by other cancer patients, all of whom
were being treated by the same doctor -- the same doctor treating him.
The Flowers of Vashnoi Lois McMaster Bujold 2019-07-31 Still new to her duties as
Lady Vorkosigan, Ekaterin is working together with expatriate scientist Enrique
Borgos on a radical scheme to recover the lands of the Vashnoi exclusion zone,
lingering radioactive legacy of the Cetagandan invasion of the planet Barrayar. When

Enrique's experimental bioengineered creatures go missing, the pair discover that
the zone still conceals deadly old secrets. This novella falls after Captain
Vorpatril's Alliance in the Vorkosigan series timeline, but may be read entirely
independently. The Vorkosigan saga was the recipient of the first Hugo Award for
best science fiction series in 2017.
Dachshund Through the Snow David Rosenfelt 2019-10-01 This Christmas, lawyer Andy
Carpenter and his golden retriever, Tara, can't say no to helping young Danny and
his dachshund, Murphy. Lawyer Andy Carpenter and his wife, Laurie, have started a
new Christmas tradition. Their local pet store has a Christmas tree, where instead
of ornaments there are wishes from those in need. One poignant wish leads Andy to a
child named Danny, whose selfless plea strikes a chord. Danny asked Santa for a coat
for his mother, a sweater for his dachshund, Murphy, and for the safe return of his
missing father. It turns out Danny’s father doesn't want to be found, he’s on the
run after just being arrested for a murder that took place fourteen years ago – a
murder that Danny’s mother swears he didn’t commit. With his trademark humor and
larger-than-life characters – including a police officer and his K-9 partner, Simon
– Rosenfelt never fails to deliver as Andy and his eccentric crew dash to reunite a
family in time for Christmas.
A Better World Marcus Sakey 2014 In a world where one percent of the population is
born with special abilities, a terrorist network led by these "brilliants"
devastates three cities, and presidential adviser Nick Cooper must stop the oncoming
war between brilliants and humans.
How to Be a Good Wife Emma Chapman 2013-01-03 How to Be a Good Wife is an original,
haunting and unforgettable literary thriller by Emma Chapman. I know what my husband
would say: that I have too much time on my hands; that I need to keep myself busy.
That I need to take my medication. Empty nest syndrome, he tells his friends at the
pub, his mother. He’s always said I have a vivid imagination. Marta has been married
to Hector for longer than she can remember. She has always tried hard to be a good
wife. But now Hector has come home with a secret. And Marta is beginning to imagine
– or revisit – a terrifying truth . . . 'The unnamed Scandinavian setting has all
the familiar elements of contemporary northern lights noir . . . a ruthless
examination of the many layers of marriage, and a woman's opaque role with it.’ –
Guardian
The Amateurs Marcus Sakey 2009 Alex is failing as a father. Ian keeps dangerous
secrets. Jenn is pining for adventure; Mitch is pining for Jenn. Four friends just
scraping by, finding comfort in each other and the hope that things will get better.
But as their twenties fade in the rearview mirror, none of them are turning out to
be who or where they hoped. In a time when CEOs steal millions while their employees
watch savings dwindle, these four are tired of the honest approach. They've decided
to stop waiting and start taking. But a supposedly victimless crime has become a
bloody nightmare. People have been killed. Ruthless men pursue them. As their world
unravels, each will have to choose between their own life and the lives of others.
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